
Rejected Grant for 2019-2020 
 
The CCHC recommends that the following grant application be rejected: 
 
1. The Heard-Craig for the Arts    Oral History Interviews Request  $1,632.50   

Grant denied 
The Heard-Craig Center for the Arts would like to conduct a third round of oral 
history data gathering to capture first-person accounts of history (mainly Collin 
County history).  The Oral History Project would involve conducting interviews, 
getting release forms signed, videotaping the interviewees, and making the oral 
history records available to other Collin entities.  The Center plans to interview at 
ten people. 
 As stated in the grant application, incomplete application packets will not be 
considered.  The form for the complete information for the organization and 
funding request was not included.  The signatures of the chief administrative 
officer and the representative completing the application were omitted.  Also the 
W-9 form was not the in the grant application. Thus the grant committee did not 
approve the grant request for oral interviews  
 
 


